
         

UNITED FINANCE PLC.
Camellia House, 22 Kazi Nazrul Islam Avenue

Dhaka-1000.
 

This is for the kind information of all the concerned that Bangladesh Bank vide their 
published gazette no. DFIM (L)/1053/11/2024-4125 dated 15 December 2024 has 
informed that the name of finance company “United Finance Limited” has been 
changed to United Finance PLC. with immediate effect. 

Additionally, the company website and email address have been updated as follows: 

Website: www.ufplc.com
Contact Email: q&a@ufplc.com

On behalf of United Finance PLC.

Dated: Dhaka,
17 December 2024

             Sd/-
Sharmi Noor Nahar
Company Secretary
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